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The Polk County Board of Education Head Start is a federally funded early childhood program that provides comprehensive

services for families in Polk County, North Carolina. Head Start is one funding source for Polk County Board of Education to

serve children ages 3-5 through a full school day, center-based program.

All teachers meet North Carolina Department of Public Instruction standards as a highly qualified licensed preschool teacher.

Eighty Head Start children are served in classrooms at each of the four elementary schools and maintain a five-star license with

the NC Division of Early Education and Child Development.

Results of the Most Recent Review by the Office Head Start
The Administration of Children and Families (ACF) conducted a Focus Area 2 Monitoring Review in November, 2021. The

program was found to be in compliance with all requirements applicable to the Head Start Performance Standards, laws,

regulation, and policy requirements.

Audit: An unqualified opinion was

issued for 2023-2024 by Anderson, Smith, and Wike, PLLC, Certified

Public Accountants. There were no federal findings or questioned costs.




